

11 July 2019

Dear Year 11 Student

## PUBLICATION OF SUMMER 2019 PROVISIONAL RESULTS - Thursday 22 August

I hope you are enjoying a very restful break following your hard work and preparation for your GCSE examinations.

Publication of your provisional results by the Awarding Bodies will take place on Thursday 22 August. Students are welcome to come into School to collect a provisional statement of results any time after 10.00am.

If you have any queries or concerns regarding your results, please contact the school office (01723 366451).

As you already know, if you are away on holiday or are unable to attend school on the 22 August your results will be sent in the post. If anyone else is collecting your results for you, they must have a written and signed note from you giving permission. If you are away and wish to receive your results by email, you must contact school to arrange this in advance. **Results will not be given out over the telephone.** 

On behalf of the Governing Body, and all of the staff, I would like to wish you a happy, healthy and prosperous future. I do hope you will keep in touch, as we are always happy to see and hear from all of our former students.

Yours faithfully

Emma Robins Principal

> **Graham School** Woodlands Drive, Scarborough North Yorkshire YO12 6QW Tel: (01723) 366451 Fax: (01723) 380985

Email: admin@grahamschool.org



Registered office: Rawcliffe Drive, Clifton, York, YO30 6ZS.

